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P.O. Box 6954
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I greet you warmly in the grace and peace of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ.

Having received your letter dated February 2, 2021, I would like to thank you for
sharing your thoughts and ideas with me. Kindly know that 1 appreciate your time and effort
in compiling your recommendations, and have shared them with the Administration
Committee of the Archdiocesan Council, whose membership, as you know, mostly consists
of lay individuals.

Thanking you once again for your input, [ extend to you and all the members of OCL
my archpastoral blessings and prayers, and remain

With paternal love in Christ,
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